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September 11, 1957

Mr. Norman L. Maguire
WONXF
1420 Columbia Drive NE
Albuquerque, New Mexico
Dear Sir:

Thank you for the reception report of
September 4, 1957. We will post it on the bulletin
board.

It is the first DX report we have had in
quite some time, also one of the most distant.
Your report of the half-hour programming from 0532 A.M.
to 0600 A.M. was quite accurate.

Wishing you more DX.

Yours very truly,
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‘ Darrel Gander
Chief Engineer




